
Dear Parents 

 

The children have been very excited to learn about Diwali and Bonfire Night. They used the Interactive Whiteboard to 

make pictures of fireworks and designed their own henna hands. The children also used toothbrushes and straws to 

make fireworks paintings with glitter.  

 

The children have loved learning about jungle animals this week. We set up a jungle, under the sea and arctic area on 

some shelves and the children have been sorting the animals in to the right habitats. We read ‘Dear Zoo’, and the 

children drew the different animals in the story on the Interactive Whiteboard. 

 

This week we have learnt about a new character in Jewish Studies. Avraham, we learnt that he was the first person to 

know Hashem and that he was the first Jewish man. We made star cookies this week as Hashem said to Abraham that 

his descendants would be as many as the stars in the sky. Keeping with our stars theme as it was Fireworks night on 

Tuesday we linked our work beautifully and created wonderful firework pictures with shaving foam and paint. 

 

The children have been busy junk modelling outside and have been sticking their boxes together with glue and 

sellotape. They made rockets and robots. 

Nursery began to learn how to say לָש בּ ,(Shalom – hello) םוֹ  עכםיו ,(Ani-I am)אני ,(Boker tov – good morning) טָב רָקוֹ

(Achshav- now), את  (At-you female),  אתה (Ata-you male). The class is learning the song לָש לָש םוֹ  which you can ,םוֹ

find on:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VF-N0xSNFFw . The class is also learning the song עליכש םלוש הבאנו 

which you can find on:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mZ_nbinWkvE 

Shabbat Shalom 

Nursery Team 
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